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Mr. R. F • Vigue 
145 'Nater Street 
'Naterville. Maine 

Dear Mr. Vigue: 

September 23, 1963 

We were interested in receiving your letter of Septembe~ .. 16th regarding the 
Model XP-100 Pistol. However, was concerned to note~at you apparently 
had planned to enclose the "only file copy of article puJ;)ltshed regards 
experi:nents along similar lines---". Perhaps this will·not be necessary 
for us to supply you more information, but thought well :to let you know of 
your apparent omission. 

~ 
I am arranging to turn your letter over to W. E. Leek, our Firearms Design 
Manager, who directed this development work and is well acquainted with it. 
Actually, believe that a great deal of work has already qeen done along lines 
that you describe·and e'·number·of- articles atready publfshed·in magazines. 
However, undoubtedly there is more that can be done. 

Very truly yours, 

S. ~/. Alvis, Manager 
!Hon Research Division 

1 ., .. ,,,,. . . 

BARBER - PRESALE R 0102492 
R2503480 


